
 
 

 
 

MEETING MINUTES 
COLUMBUS CLUB ASSOCIATION OF GUILFORD INC. 

DATE:   March 14 2018   CALLED TO ORDER: 7:14pm  
 

Opening prayer & PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE        ROLL CALL: (P=Present, E= Excused, A= Absent) 
       Officers            Trustees      Members Present: 
              President  Rich Falcone P       Sal Candelora E  Joe Nelly 
1st Vice President   Dave Kelley P  Carl Carangelo P   
2nd Vice President  Vinny Ruiz P  Don Mozzochi     E   

 Treasurer   Don Bonato P  Carl Swan  E   
  Secretary   Ken Costello P  Mike Tufano  P   
  Ex Oficio   George Asmus P             
                 
 

Minutes of Last Meeting; Motion to accept:  Vinny  Seconded: Mike Tufano  Passed 
 

Letters & Communications; Letter from Town of Guilford Health Department (Attached) 
 
Treasurer’s Report; (December 2017, January & February 2018) See Attached  Motion to accept each individually 
Mike Tufano        Seconded Vinny Passed 

 
Committee Reports; 
BUILDING:  CINTAS will be here Tomorrow (March 15th) for the annual inspection.  Oil Burners have been serviced. 
We have a minor issue with the Snow coming off the roof in sheets.  Handicapped entrance & Member entrance are the 
areas. The next big project will be to replace the Carpet & Dance Floor in the Main Hall Doors need to replaced during 
the upcoming months. 
 
BINGO:  Still doing fairly well.  Seeing new faces.  Some are coming back but not a lot.   
 
RENTALS:   No Report        SOCIAL:  Flyers have been made & posted.  Tickets will be available in October. Bus Trip 
April 28th or May 19th. Mohegan Sun For those who don’t gamble can go see a free show in the Wolf  Den.   
  
Old Business   
New Business;  Vinny made a motion to reduce the Friday/Saturd Rental from $700.00 to $695.00, all other fees & 
rentals will remain the same  Carl Carangelo 2nd.   Dave Kelley made a motion to take out a ¼ page ad in the Home & 
Garden guide Spring on the Shoreline. nd by Mike Tufano. . 
 
Motion to Adjourn; Ken Seconded Mike Tufano  Closing Prayer/Adjourn; 8:36pm 
  

                  
     Submitted: Ken Costello, Secretary 


